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product. Consequently, a notice warning or a series of warnings
against abnormal use or misuse, and highlighting safe gun handling
procedures, is the most direct solution to the problem of accidental
discharge.

The Subcommittee considered the possibility of recalling all
pre-1975 Remington center fire bolt action rifles, many of which
have been in the hands of the public well over several decades.

£

The Subcommittee decided against a recall for the féITowing!

reasons:

1.

\ attempt to recall all bolt action rifles would
£
[

ﬁfiercut the message we plan to communicate to the
..public concerning proper gun handling. It would
indicate that the answer to accidental discharge
can be found entirely within the gun, when in
reality only proper gun handling can eliminate
injuries resulting from such occurrences.

The Subcommittee decided to recommend that an informational
warning ;gncerning accidental firing and safe gun handling be
prepared and effectively communicated to the gun handling public.

The Marketing, Logal and Public Relations Departments were to
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